
Broken Branches, fences, brush after storm. 

We have received multiple calls and inquiries whether the Pecan Valley 
RWD had anyplace to dump debris after this past storm. 

We are sorry, but we DO NOT HAVE ANYPLACE where you can dump 
your storm debris. 

The previous company accepted tons of dead trees, fence sections, etc. 
after the ice storm in 2020. PVWW was subsequently cited for violation of 
regulations related to brush piles for burning. Ours was determined to 
be almost 10X what the state permitted to be burned… so we were stuck 
with a huge pile of this stuff which has just been a haven for critters and 
snakes since. 

We are NOT PERMITTED to accept any brush from others. 

Further, Pecan Valley RWD has stringent prohibitions against 
anyone dumping on our property and do enforce rather substantial 
fines. And our properties are monitored by security cameras. 


